
All Aboard - Summer Fun Camp at First Presbyterian Church! 

    

                       

A box becomes a train car – complete with ‘engineer’, wheels and lots of stickers! 

                             

First stop – register with Edith and pick up your ‘ticket’, your scarf and your first goodie bag!   

Christian joined the railroad crew for the evening of fun!  Next stop – food and fellowship in a 

shady spot at the ‘train station’.   

 

 

Fun train whistles – quite the hit! 

 

First Presbyterian Kids hopped 

on board the train for two great 

evenings together for Summer 

Fun Camp.  They enjoyed being 

together for Bible lessons, 

crafts, games, activities, snacks 

and most of all…..fellowship!                    

 



Down the ‘track’ with our conductors: Pastor Tom, Bill and Marvin. Track was drawn and/or painted 

on the sidewalk, parking lot and the grass lot on the south side of the church. Howard Antes, aka as 

our crossing guard, made sure that the ‘train’ crossed the alley safely to the other side of the tracks! 

     

                          

Lots of games, activities and prizes filled the hours with so much fun!  Crew members Tarryn Godsey  

& Christian Heaton kept the kids busy with games. Not sure who had more fun – kids or crew!         

                         



        

The children aka the train engineers, were attentive as they listened to lessons and prayers each day 

from Pastor Tom, Jayne James and Laura Osborn. 

                 

                      Time for snacking the second night – they’re still in their ‘train’ line with pizza! 

             



                                        Choo choose Jesus – coloring our train whistles!  

            

        When they had a few minutes in between activities……sidewalk chalk painting was a big hit! 

   

                        Fun and fellowship in every moment with kids, parents and volunteers! 

            



Our Engineers were all aboard for Jesus! 

    

               Kayla        Owen                                Ky        Kinley                                    Maisyn 

   

             Nathan        Trever                          Landry          Cassidy 

WE    RIDE     WITH     JESUS! 

At one point during the 

camp, a little trip turned out 

to be a ‘train wreck’ for 

Cassidy!! lol!  

 



 

 

Departing for home after a great  

Summer Fun Camp  

at First Presbyterian Church Nebraska City! 

 

Thank you to everyone that participated in the camp.  Our wonderful children and parents,         

Pastor Tom,  Laura Osborne, Jayne James, Janet Osborne, Bill Dammast, Marvin Zimmerman,        

Edith Simmerman, Howard Antes, Christian Heaton, Tarryn Godsey, Jane Zimmerman, Kristie Dierking 

and most especially, Stephanie Shrader for planning, organizing and executing a great               

Summer Fun Camp! 


